Your Life,
In Bloom

During this holiday season, we find ourselves reflecting on the incredible journey that has

brought us all together. It is with immense gratitude and a heart full of joy that we gather
once again to celebrate the annual Christmas event for Heart of Angels.

Heart of Angels has been a beacon of hope and love for many years, stemming from a
deeply personal experience. It all began when my nephew. Michael, was diagnosed with
Wilms tumor at the tender age of three. During the Thanksgiving heliday. our family spent
most of our time at the hospital, anxiously awaiting Michael's surgery and praying for his
recovery.

Miraculously, Michael pulled through, and we were blessed to bring heme a healthy and
vibrant little boy. This experience of gratitude and the realization of how fortunate we
were to have him with us sparked a desire to give back to others facing similar
challenges. And so. Heart of Angels was born. We started small, adopting 3 families and
bringing holiday cheer to the hospital during the Christmas season. Never could we have
imagined that this simple act of kindness would grow into the remarkable community it is
today.

Now, Heart of Angels supports approximately 60 families, thanks to the dedication and
selflessness of our incredible volunteers, colleagues, friends and family. Together, we

have created a network of love, compassion, and support that extends far beyend the
holiday season.

As we conclude our annual holiday event, let us remember the true spirit of the season. It
is a ime to spread joy, kindness, and hope to those who may be geing through difficult
times. Together, we can make a difference in the lives of these families and bring smiles
to their faces during this special time of year.

With hearts of gratitude and love,
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Spotlight

We wanted to share with you some photos from our annual Christmas event, it was such a



WULUETIUL UIE dliU WE di € 35U Y1aleiul Ul UIE SUPPUIL UL UL UlYallZdUiun,

Articles

ikl

Let's start the new year right financially by reviewing and revamping your financial plan!

2024 Financial Resolutions

Let's Connect
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